Subject:

**Travellers Site** 

**Location:** 

Budden Road, Coseley

Start: End: Wed 10/01/2018 10:30 Wed 10/01/2018 11:30

**Show Time As:** 

**Tentative** 

**Recurrence:** 

(none)

**Meeting Status:** 

Not yet responded

**Organizer:** 

**Required Attendees:** 

Cllr. Patrick Harley;

Optional Attendees:

Good afternoon all, as per the e-mail below, and telephone discussions, please find e-meeting request.

Any problems, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Portfolio Management Office

Telephone: 01384

E-mail:

@dudley.gov.uk



This Email and any attachments contains confidential information and is intended solely for the individual to whom it is addressed. If this Email has been misdirected, please notify the author as soon as possible. If this email has a protective marking of OFFICIAL – SENSITIVE, PROTECT or RESTRICTED in its title or contents, the information within must be subject to appropriate safeguards to protect against unauthorised or unlawful processing and against accidental loss or destruction or damage. OFFICIAL – SENSITIVE, PROTECT and RESTRICTED information should only be further shared where there is a legitimate need. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained, and all copies must be deleted immediately. Whilst we take reasonable steps to try to identify any software viruses, any attachments to this e-mail may nevertheless contain viruses which our anti- virus software has failed to identify. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. Dudley Metropolitan Borough Council will not accept any liability for damage caused by computer viruses emanating from any attachment or other document supplied with this e-mail.

Please consider the environment - do you need to print this e-mail?